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Media contact: Steve Stuebner, Communications, 208-484-0295; steve.stuebner@gmail.com 
IDWR contact: Erik Boe, Ground Water Protection Section Manager, 208-287-4935; erik.boe@idwr.idaho.gov 
 

IDWR to host public meeting on proposed management plan  
for Grand View-Bruneau Ground Water Management Area 
 
BRUNEAU – (Nov. 28, 2022) – The Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) will host a public meeting on 
Tuesday, Dec. 6, 2022, in Bruneau to review the proposed ground water management plan for the Grand View-
Bruneau Ground Water Management Area with local water users and the public. 
 
The Dec. 6 meeting will begin at 6 p.m. at the Rimrock High School auditorium, 39678 State Highway 78, in 
Bruneau. All interested parties and the public are encouraged to attend.  
 
A copy of the proposed ground water management plan can be found on IDWR’s website.  
 
IDWR is seeking feedback on the proposed management plan for the Grand View-Bruneau Ground Water 
Management Area. Written comments about the proposed plan should be sent to: erik.boe@idwr.idaho.gov. 
The deadline for public comments is Dec. 16, 2022.  

 
For more information about the meeting, contact Erik Boe at IDWR, 208-287-4935, or email 
erik.boe@idwr.idaho.gov 
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